Government of the Republic of Trinidad and Tobago

Ministry of Finance

Treasury Division

ATTENTION GOVERNMENT PENSIONERS

The Treasury Division is in the process of changing the method of attestation
of Life Certificates whereby the completion of the Life Certificate forms will no
longer be necessary. As such, you are required to insert your computer
generated Birth Certificate PIN number in the space provided at the
back of the Life Certificate form.

Further to this, the Treasury Division wishes to remind you of the
following:

= Failure to submit completed Life Certificates by October 31, 2015 will result in
cessation of your pension payments with effect from November 2015 and;

= Your Life Certificate can be attested to by the persons named in Section B of
the form.

For further information, please contact the Treasury Division’s
hotline number at 623-2941 extensions 1015 or 1018.
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